
From: Valerie Smaltini [mailto:valsmaltini@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 11:51 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
Dear Sirs,  

Please delay the applicablity date. 
The Department spent 6 years of initial research. 
I think changes to the original should require more research, than just a few weeks. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Valerie Smaltini 
07764 
 
 


